
 

 
 

POOLE HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

POOLE HARBOUR 
 

HARBOUR OFFICE – 20 New Quay Road, Hamworthy, Poole, Dorset, BH15 4AF 

Telephone:  (01202) 440210   Fax: (01202) 440231  e-mail:harbourmaster@phc.co.uk 
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Poole Bridge  

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that remedial work is currently being undertaken on Poole Bridge, with an 
expected completion date towards the end of May. 
 
Double leaf operation will be available on request, however single leaf operation is planned for 
the following dates: 
 
Poole leaf: 23rd to 25th April 
Hamworthy leaf: 26th to 30th April.  
 
 

 
Mariners are requested to transit this area with caution. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 


